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Medical Appointments 

Any child who has to leave the school 
for a medical appointment, or will be 
late in the morning due to a medical  
appointment or other reason, should 
bring the appointment letter or parental note into the 
class teacher.  Where possible, please try and make     
appointments out of school hours.   

 

Big Thank You  

Thank you to the children, parents 
and staff who helped make the P5 & 
P6 Spring Concert a great success. 
£898.86 was raised for the Ukraini-

an Family appeal.  Well Done to everyone! 

 

P1 Enrolment for September 2022/2023 

Letters confirming places should have 
been received by Thursday 28th April  
A parental proforma was enclosed 
with the letter.  This must be re-
turned to the school by Thursday 5th May along with 
the Data Collection Form. There will be a meeting for 
parents on Thursday 26th May at 7pm. At this 
meeting, parents will receive their child’s starting date 
and have an opportunity to meet their child’s teacher. 

 

Activity Club/Homework Club Enrolment 

Application forms for next year’s    
Activity/Homework Club will be    
available on Monday 6th June from 
the school  office and should be re-
turned by Wednesday 15th June.  

Please note applications will be on a first come first 
serve basis.  

 

P1 & P7 Class Photographs  

The school photographer will be back in 
school on Monday 16th May to take Primary 
1 and Primary 7 class photographs. 

Sports’ Day 

This year we hope to be able to run   
sports’ day on Tuesday 14th June 
(weather permitting).  P1 – P3 will have 
their Sports’ Day in the morning and P4 - 
P7 in the  afternoon.  In the event of bad weather, sports’ 
day will take place on the next available dry day. 

 

Transfer Procedure 

For those children in P6 who 
are considering entering for 
one of the Grammar school 
E n t r a n c e  T e s t s  n e x t          
November, practice materials 

are available from the school office at a cost of 
£12.00.  Please remember, the registration 
for these Entrance tests is now open and is 
entirely the responsibility of parents. 

 

   May / June 

 

2nd May  Bank Holiday 

5th May  School Closed - Election  

16th May  P1 & P7 Class Photographs 

27th May  Public Speaking Competition 

1st June  School Closed—Staff Development  

2nd June  Bank Holiday 

3rd June  Queen’s Jubilee Day 

14th June  Sports’ Day 

24th June  P7 Leavers’ Assembly  

 

School Gate 

The school gate will be opened and closed 
by a member of staff at arrival and dis-
missal times.  If you visit the school out-
side of these times, I would kindly ask 

that you close the gate after you leave.  Thank you. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fi.123g.us%2Fc%2Fthank_everyday%2Fcard%2F329150.gif&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.123greetings.com%2Fthank_you%2Feveryday%2Fa_bright_thank_you.html&docid=4wZOhCANJ5arGM&tbnid=hM37Va4XErvCNM%3A&vet=1&w=500&h

